
ROBO CALL NOVEMBER 24, 2022 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Fr. Joe, your pastor. I hope you are doing well. 

I want to wish you a very Happy Thanksgiving. May God continue to 

bless you with the very best.  Since this is Thanksgiving, I also want to 

thank you for the many ways you support the parish, the community and 

me.  I do feel very blessed and very grateful.   

 

This weekend after the Masses, you can purchase a Sunday Missal for  

$5.00.  After this weekend, they will be available at the parish office.   

 

We have some Advent booklets left in the church vestibule. One per 

family, please.   

 

The parish office will be closed Thursday and Friday of this week, and 

the church will be closed after the morning Mass on those days.    

 

Please bring your food donations for the Christmas Box program on 

Sunday, December 4th through Friday, December 9th.  Please note the 

type and quantity of food items on the list that we provided.  

 

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

 

For more information and up-dates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my prayers and thoughts each 

day. Take care and be safe. 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

